
  
 

   
 

 

 

 

 

In the frame of the Project of Relevant National Interest dedicated to  

The One Belt - One Road Initiative 

we are pleased to announce the upcoming event  

24 June, 9 a.m. CET 

with 

 

Ellen Kelly  
 

Development Counsellor at Delegation of the European Union to China 

Chaoyang Qu, Beijing, China 
 

“Towards a sustainable Silkroad?” 

A conversation 

 
To join the webinar click here  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Prof. Barbara Pozzo 

Director of the Department of Law, Economics and Cultures 

Head of the Insubria-Unit of the Project  
 

https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_MGJkN2RhMzktMTdjNC00YmU0LTk5NDgtYmY5N2MwYjgwZDRi%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%229252ed8b-dffc-401c-86ca-6237da9991fa%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%22c86d3941-03e3-4c89-9d1c-f6f005be2a71%22%7d

